tor. Ms. Sutcliffe, a resident of
Unalaska, is a registered nurse
and holds a Master's degree
in Public Health from the Uni-
versity. of Washington. For the
past two years she worked
for the State of Alaska Depart-
ment of Health and Social
Services where she coordinated
two home health pro-

ment, Dr. Lynne Curry con-
ducted the workshop. It was a
successful session with 22 peo-
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Dr. Templin Visits St. Paul

David Templin, M.D,
a combined EMS
consultation trip to St
from January 22 to the 26
During his visit he met
Rescue Squad members p
ing a review and critique of
their ambulance calls. He list-
ened to their concerns and
scheduled an additional trip in
April which will include a
short continuing education
program on physiology and
cardiac arthythmias.
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Memorial Clinic

Even before Akutan was in-
corporated as a city, the need
for a clinic was known. Im-
proving the housing and medi-
cal facilities within the com-
munity were priority concerns
of the residents.

To meet some of those con-
cerns the Alaska State Legis-
lature appropriated $121,000
to the City of Akutan for con-
struction of a mew clinic in
the early part of 1980. As
there was a limited amount of
space to build a new clinic, it
was decided upon to renovate
an existing building. In mid-
October of 1982, Henning
Construction of Dutch Harbor
began work.

Upon completion all local

Anesia Kudrin. A
hung by Kudrin, Sr.,
as the name of the clinic was
announced . . . the Anesia
Kudrin Memorial Clinic,

This new clinic boasts six
rooms primarily to be used for
a waiting area, examing room
and an office area for the cur-
rent Health Aide, Tina Gray,
Anesia's daughter. New equip-
ment is also now available to
assist in examinations and
limited lab work. Some of
which includes the following:
exam table, goose neck lamp,
sterilizer, refrigerator, locking
steel medicine cabinet, scale,
file cabinets, VHF radio and
desk.

The City of Akutan is very
proud of this badly needed
addition to their community.

" Aleut Art is Aleuts’ Pride

The longawaited book on
Aleut art is here and it is beau.
tiful. Dr. Lydia Black, the au-
thor, arrived in Anchorage in
mid-February and was honored
at a variety of celebrations. Dr.
Black is Associate Professor of
Anthropology at Providence
College in Rhode Island.

Aleut Art, Unangam Aguqa-

Aleut Art, Unangam Aguqa-
aadangin, a 200-page study of
Aleut artistic achievement,
published by Aleutian/Pribilof
Islands Association, is now
available from A/PIA. This ma-
jor work is the culmination
of extensive research under the
auspices of the Aleut Cultural
Heritage Committee. The pro-
ject was led by Project Direc-
tor, Patricia Petrivelli.



